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TO: Chairman and Members 
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DATE: November 30, 2017 

 

 

Agenda 
Public Links, Inc. 

Wednesday, December 6, 2017 – 5 p.m. 

Boardroom – Herrity Building 

 

 

1. Update on alcohol license for liquor sales - Discussion 

 

 



Fairfax County Park Authority 

 

Public Links Inc. 

 

Addition of Liquor to Laurel Hill Golf Club 

 

 

 

Introduction/Overview 

 

 

Public Links Inc. operates alcoholic beverage concessions at the following six Fairfax County 

Park Authority golf facilities: Burke Lake, Greendale, Jefferson, Laurel Hill, Pinecrest, and Twin 

Lakes.  All golf facilities except Laurel Hill have ABC permits for serving beer.  Laurel Hill has 

a permit to serve beer and wine. 

 

Staff would like to discuss with the Public Links Board the proposal to add liquor to the ABC 

permit for Laurel Hill Golf Club.  Laurel Hill staff has met with an ABC agent and meets the 

ABC requirements to add liquor to their permit.   

 

Laurel Hill hosts many events at their clubhouse that request liquor for their events.  Currently 

the event organizer is required to acquire their own separate permit for liquor to support their 

event.  The addition of liquor to the permit makes Laurel Hill Golf Club a more desirable 

location to host events. 
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